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Friday 9th September 2022 
 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Important messages 

Queen Elizabeth the Second 

 
It is with great sadness that we learned of the death of our Sovereign, Queen Elizabeth the Second 
yesterday. Britain’s longest-serving monarch whose reign was defined by an unwavering sense of 
commitment to her people and her country.   
 
Today, classes will take part in individual class assemblies. The children will have the opportunity to 
talk about the news, ask questions and reflect on the amazing life of Her Majesty the Queen.  Over 
the coming days, we will then commemorate her life and reign as a whole school.  
 
The Department for Education have advised us that once the details of the funeral have been 
confirmed by the Royal Household, further guidance and information will be provided to schools. 
 
Her Majesty the Queen gave a lifetime of service in a world of constant change; she was a 
steadying presence and an inspiration to many. Our thoughts are with the royal family and our 
communities.   
 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Amanda Webb 
 


